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Week of April 1st – The classes started their unit on dinosaurs. This is always a 

favorite theme of young children. They enjoyed building volcanoes, going on a 

dinosaur egg hunt, and making fossils.  Our toddlers have also participated in the 

dinosaur unit. Their teachers put lots of different types of play dinosaurs in their 

centers. The toddlers have enjoyed playing with them in all areas of the classroom. 

We had a few students participate in the Aubrey FFA show over the weekend.  It 

is a thrill to see some of the youngest students in Aubrey ISD involved in such a 

wonderful event.   

Week of April 7th – Our caterpillars have spun their chrysalises.  The children are 

enjoying watching each of the stages and are anxiously waiting for the butterflies 

to emerge.   

The classes continued their dinosaur unit for another week. The students 

measured dinosaurs and even measured themselves using dinosaur feet.  Some of 

the classes made dinosaur masks and learned some songs about dinosaurs. Miss 

Tina and Mrs. Wright were lucky enough to enjoy a performance by the dinosaurs 

in Mrs. Larman’s Pre-K classroom.  What a special treat! 

Week of April 14th – Easter is almost here! Children will be having fun in math 

sorting jelly beans by color and graphing their favorite jelly bean flavor.  After 

reading White Rabbit’s Color Book, students will learn how to mix colors together 

to make a completely different color.  At the end of the week, each of our classes 



will be given the opportunity to hunt for eggs and enjoy some special treats.  The 

Pre-K classes will hunt for eggs with letters on them in order to spell the words 

“Happy Spring”. They will place each egg with the corresponding letter written 

inside an egg carton.  What a great way to combine fun and learning!   

Ms. Johnson is putting the final touches on the Early Bird yearbook.  We can’t wait 

to see the wonderful pictures chosen.  She does a fabulous job on the yearbook for 

our school.   

Week of April 21st – The Circus is coming to town…or at least to Early Bird.  

Students will get to go through an obstacle course, play with balloons, and even 

visit with a clown.  While playing with the balloons, they will practice hitting 

upward, passing back and forth to one another, and using terms such as over and 

under.   

Don Painter is coming on the 24th to take spring portraits and class photos.  

Everyone will be in their spring outfits and wearing a beautiful smile.   
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